
12/14/14	CYFA	Minutes	
	
Rick	Wagner	
Sean	Gothier	
Greg	Ehrich	
Michelle	Schlipp/Bruley	 		
Jeremy	Dickman	
Chris	Clauson	(Equipment)	
Jared	Sampson	(Flag	Director)	
Reed	Hiltner	
Mike	McCortney	
Jason	Pietraszewski		
	
	
Old	business:		
None	
	
New	Business:	
	
Mike	gave	an	update	on	2nd/3rd	grade	participating	with	Blaine/Spring	Lake	Park,	
etc.	We	will	meet	with	them	in	January	again	and	then	after	this	will	vote	if	this	is	
something	we	want	to	participate	in.		
	
Rick	made	a	motion	to	vote	Candace	Clark	as	Secretary.	All	in	favor.	Aye.		
	
Rick	made	a	motion	to	vote	Chris	Clauson	as	Equipment	Director.	All	in	favor.	Aye.		
	
Rick	made	a	motion	to	vote	Jared	Sampson	as	Flag	Director.	All	in	favor.	Aye.		
	
Concessions	Director	is	open.	We	will	look	to	fill	this	position.	
	
Rick	is	meeting	with	the	high	school	administration	this	week	regarding	support	on	
the	middle	school	lights.	Once	we	have	done	this,	we	will	move	forward	with	what	
we	want	to	do	with	the	lights.		
	
Jeremy	will	work	on	volunteer	fee	for	next	year	and	whether	or	not	we	want	to	
move	forward	with	this.		
	
Jason	gave	an	update	on	fundraising.	Discussed	doing	Polar	Plunge	in	February	
2015.	Discussed	combine,	mattress	fundraiser,	etc.	for	next	year.		
	
Mike	gave	an	update	on	the	surveys.	We	reviewed	the	results	and	discussed	how	we	
can	improve	concerns.		
	
Jeremy	gave	an	update	on	7th/8th	grade.	The	middle	school	thinks	the	incoming	7th	
grade	would	be	a	good	grade	to	start	this	transition.	He	summarized	coaching,	



scheduling,	volunteer	coaching,	funding	the	program,	etc.	We	will	continue	to	learn	
more	about	this	option.		
	
Mike	Diggings	would	like	youth	to	be	out	with	the	high	school	players	at	carnivals,	
parades,	etc.		
	
Sean	gave	an	update	on	USA	football.	We	should	have	someone	in	charge	of	safety	
for	the	2015	season.		Rick	said	he	could	take	care	of	this	next	season.		
	
Next	meeting	scheduled	for	Sunday,	January	25th,	7:00	p.m.	at	Legion.		


